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MINUTES OF THE PARK COMMITTEE 

October 27, 2020 

 

1. The meeting was called to order at 8:00 p.m.  The members present were Chairman 

Mike Guadagnino, Lee Haymon, Nancy Larkin, Steve Saliani, Peter Kikot, Sandra 

Coira and Councilman Robert Knapp, liaison.  

 

2. Salute to the Flag and the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

3. Mike read the meeting announcement: This meeting is being held in accordance with 

the Open Public Meetings Act, duly announced, advertised and posted in the municipal 

building. 

 

Minutes of the previous meeting were reviewed and approved.   

 

Open to the public: None 

4. Work Session 

 

1. Parking Lot: Chairman Guadagnino reported that the parking lot area has 

already been milled and it is expected to be completed next week.   

 

2. Band Shell: Chairman Guadagnino reported that he had met with the Borough 

engineer regarding the work that still needs to be completed relating to the 

band shell.  Peter Kikot reported that he will try to meet with the Borough 

engineer as well in the near future to help complete the work.  

 

3. Bench and trees: Peter Kikot reported that he anticipates being able to work on 

this project soon but that he will need some help with the GPS mapping aspect 

of it. Lee Haymon stated that he will be able to help Peter with the GPS 

mapping starting around mid-November.  

 

4. Dog Park: Ryan Schwertfeger reported that most of the tree work in and 

around the Dog Park area has been completed and that there approximately 5 
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or 6 trees left. He also reported that the excavation work has mostly been 

completed but that there are still some boulders left that need to be moved.  

Ryan anticipates that by late-February to early-March the work will be 

completed and that he hopes the Dog Park will be able to open to the public 

around mid-May of 2021. 

 

5. Bike Path: Work is continuing on this project and a meeting will be scheduled 

with the Borough engineer and Steve Wagner to continue the project’s 

progress.   

 

6. Park Cleanup:  The Park Committee is hoping to coordinate a cleanup effort 

in collaboration with the Environmental Commission, as has been done in the 

past. Lee Hayman reported that he was unable to attend the prior 

Environmental Commission meeting but that he will work with them to 

coordinate a cleanup soon.  

 

Open to the public: None 

 

5. The meeting was adjourned at 8:11 p.m.  The next meeting will be held December 

1, 2020, at 8:00 pm.  


